
beauty

nudes 
Ideal for: Brides with  
a (faux!) tan or with  
medium to dark skin.  
They’re also great: To 
balance out a smoky 
eye. And since neutrals 
look less “done” than 
poppier colors, they’re 
gorge at a casual or 
beachy celebration. 
Shade tip: Err on the 
darker side of nude.  
“If it looks like you’ve 
erased your lips when 
you put it on, it’s the 
wrong nude for you,” 
says Ricky Wilson, Dior 
celebrity makeup artist. 

pinks
Ideal for: Virtually 
every skin tone. Our  
lips are naturally  
a rosy beige, making  
this group super  
complexion friendly. 
They’re also great:  
For daytime weddings. 
Pinks read dressy,  
polished, and playful.
Shade tip: Experiment! 
There are a ton of pinks 
out there (far more 

1 EXFOLIATE The 
smoother below 
uses raw sugar to 
remove dead skin, 
priming your lips  
for color. 
Tarte Maracuja Lip 
Exfoliant, $16.

making it last  
Stick to our three-step plan and your  
lipstick will stay put all night long

3 BRUSH Using  
a brush to apply  
lipstick presses the 
color into the lip, 
creating a stain and 
seriously boosting 
staying power. We 
love the one on the 
right. It’s retractable!
Urban Decay Good 
Karma Lip Brush, $20.

your perfect shade  
Whether you want to go light or bright, here’s  
how to find the most flattering wedding lipstick 

2 LINE An initial 
layer of liner helps 
secure lipstick—but it 
can also dry your 
lips. This new color-
less pencil at left is 
ultrahydrating. 
Sally Hansen Invisible 
Lip Liner, $6.99.

than there are nudes or 
reds), so makeup artist 
Daniel Martin suggests 
buying several inexpen-
sive options to play 
with, then trading up 
(or not) to a more luxe  
version of your fave  
for the big day. 

reds
Ideal for: Fair-skinned 
brides —or those going 
for an ultraglam look. 

They’re also great:  
For formal weddings.  
Nothing says black  
tie quite like red lips. 

Shade tip: Bluish reds 
flatter skin with cool 
undertones, while 
tomatoey reds work 
with warm. Which  
camp are you in? Try the  
wedding-dress test: 
Hold bright-white and 
ivory gowns near your 
clean, bare face. White 
liven you up? You’re 
cool. Ivory? Think warm.

Kevyn Aucoin 
the Expert Lip 
Color in  
Hanabeth, $34.

Bobbi Brown 
Sheer Lip Color in 
Nude Beige, $25.

Too Faced La Crème Color 
Drenched Lip Cream in 
Marshmallow Bunny, $21.

MAC Cosmetics Lipstick 
in Impassioned, $15.

Josie Maran Argan Love 
Your Lips Lipstick in 
Fuchsia Frolic, $22.

Hourglass Femme 
Rouge Velvet Crème 
Lipstick in Raven, $30.

L’Oréal Paris Colour 
Caresse by Colour Riche 
Lipcolour in Cardinal 
Plume, $9.99.

Dior Rouge 
Dior Nude 
Lipstick in 
Trompe 
L’Oeil, $32.

Rimmel London 
Lasting Finish 
Matte by Kate 
Moss Lipstick in 
111, $5.49. PH
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